November 9, 2020
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about transition. Our long tradition of orderly regime
changes has enabled a smoothly functioning government for generations
through a broad array of personalities and ideologies. With the election of
Mr Biden and Senator Harris the incoming team consists of seasoned pro-
fessionals but their work would still be eased if you were to follow standard
protocols. Step one would be to stop pretending you won so that everyone
can focus on what is to come and security threats (such as 9-11) can be
avoided. Then it might help to spend a couple months golfing rather than
destroying the postal system, ignoring courts to skew the census, killing peo-
ple by mocking masks and carrying water for Sen McConnell’s obstruction
of economic relief.

Please assure me that you will not destroy the country on your way
out.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from our democracy.

Sincerely,
Eric Babson



